<DATE>
<Landlord Name

Landlord Address

Landlord City, State and Zip>
Dear <Landlord Name>,

We truly appreciate the positive business relationship we have had with you over the years and know the current state of economic anxiety and challenges affects all of us.  We respectfully request your consideration of rent deferment during this time of uncertainty due to the COVID-19 situation.   As you know, <enter the appropriate information about your office/spa closing, such as “we were forced to close our office/spa completely” or “we were forced to close all in-office/spa activities”> on <date>.  <If you are still operating your office/spa or doing call-in/curbside pick up or delivery, this would be the place to add that language>.

In the month of March 2020, our top line revenues were down <xx%> due to <shortened hours of operation/being closed> and are anticipating an even stronger decrease in earnings for the upcoming month during this difficult, uncertain economic time.
We’re working closely with our industry partners to develop strategies to continue to engage with our patients/customer base during this situation to do what we can to recover quickly once we reopen our office/spa. Clearly, we are slashing all unnecessary spending and using all of our resources to protect our cash position so that we can recover as quickly as possible.  
We have not discussed the possibility of rent deferment with any of the other tenants in the <shopping center name> and we will keep this discussion private.

These are challenging times and hope that you will work with us so that together, we can get through this and continue to partner with you as loyal, long-term tenants. We would like to discuss the possibility of a rent deferment as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

<Name>

<Name of LLC/Corporation if applicable>

<Street Address>

<City, State/Province> <Zip/Postal Code> 

